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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 

This week we will be very busy writing letters to Father Christmas as part of our literacy topic.  To 

make this even more exciting during the week commencing 27th November the children we will be 

walking up to the Post Office (in Spar) and posting their letters.  

To make this possible we would be very grateful if you could donate 75p and attach to the bottom of 

this letter, to go towards a 2nd class stamp. If you would prefer you can provide a 2nd class stamp 

instead. Using their own money, the children will then purchase a stamp themselves, before posting 

their letters. 

Money would be gratefully received by the 20th November. 

 

Many Thanks, 

Mrs McCrum and Miss Rowe 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------                                                         

  

Child’s Full Name: 
 
 ____________________________ 
 
 

 
 

I give consent for my home address to be given as the return label. Please sign here:  
 
____________________________ 

Please attached 75p here: 

 

https://www.connectacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.connectacademytrust.co.uk/our-schools

